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Dear Families, 
 
Our last week of Term 3 was very busy and 
lots of fun. Thank you to Larissa Murray for 
taking on the Acting principal position for 
me while I had some Long Service Leave.  

 
Children were in-
spired to begin some 
Performing Arts term 
here after seeing 
what the Marlo stu-
dents achieved in 
their musical perfor-
mance, so we will 
begin our plans for a 

small musical tomorrow. Thank you to Marlo 
Primary for inviting us to their dress re-
hearsal and showing our students what a fan-
tastic show a small school can put on. 

10 October 2017 

Thank-you for the quick returns of the Term 4 
Swimming consents, please see me about paying 
in instalments if necessary. 
 
As you can see from the photos, swimming got off 
to a flying start today, but some children were 
complaining about red eyes. If you have a set of 
goggles please send them. This is a terrific inten-
sive program to strengthen childrenôs skills in the 
water before summer. 
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Tuesdays-Bank Day 
Healthy Breakfast: Mon-Fri, 8.30-9am  
Fridaysï Lunch orders from Orbost Bak-
ery this semester. 
Fridaysï Clubs 
Tues 10 Oct - Swimming at Lakes 
Wed 11 Octï Year 4/5 students share 
their History ILP (Learning Projects) with 
SREC at OPS 11am ï12noon 
Thurs 12 Octï Swimming 
Mon 16 OctðSporting Schools 3.15 to 
4.15 
Tues 17 Octï Swimming 
Wed 18 OctðSporting Schools 3.15 to 
4.15 
Thurs 19 Octï Swimming 
Friday 20 Octï Walk to School  
Mon 23 -Wed 25 Octï School Review 
Mon 23 Oct ðSporting Schools 3.15 to 
4.15 
Wed 25 OctðSporting Schools 3.15 to 
4.15 
Fri 27 Octð Flower Show 
Wednesday 1 Novï Swimming 



Our gardens and yard are looking beauti-
ful again thanks to our volunteer, Mr Bill 
and Julie, Megan and the children. We 
now have silver-beet, strawberries, herbs 

and beans growing very well. However 
we do need more newspapers 
and a volunteer to do some edge 
poisoning at some time soon. 
 
Slowly but surely we are moving the old 
library to the new building, if you have any 
free time feel free to come in and give us 
a hand! 

 
Donôt forget that 
this term is a 
compulsory hat 
term so please 
provide your child 
with a blue broad 
brimmed hat. 

 
Itôs going to be a 
wonderful term! 
Cheers, 

 

Ms Jo Dacy-Broome 
Principal 

 

School payments  
may be made by direct credit to 
BSB 313-140 Account 12004000. 
If you bring cash to school to make a pay-
ment please ensure you have the correct 
money as we do not keep cash at school for 
change. 

 
School Banking 
School banking day for students is on 
Tuesday.  
 
 
Remember everyday is important, if 
your child canôt come to school, 

please let us know. 
 
 

CLOSE THE LOOP 

ONPS now has a Planet Ark collection 
box for all your used toner cartridges.  
Any original printer, photocopier or fax 
toner cartridges and used toner collection 
bottles may be placed in the collection 
box for recycling.  You can help keep 
these cartridge out of landfill by bringing 
your used original toner cartridges from 

home to be collected.  

 
Orbost North Primary School (ONPS) 
together with the East Gippsland Shire 
Council (EGSC) are excited to be par-
ticipating in Walktober 2017.  
On Friday 20th October, all ONPS stu-
dents are invited to meet at Spiros by 
8:30 am and walk together to school. 
At 9:00, Lakes Aquadome fitness in-
structors will run Huff & Puff at the 
school with all students. This will be 
followed by fruit supplied by EGSC. 
Families are welcome to join us in our 
walk to school as part of WALKTOBER. 
Any queries, please contact Mrs Mur-
ray.  

 

 

 


